
The Pike County Board of Education reconvened its meeting from July 11, 2011 on July 14, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. at the Pike County Commission Office, Franklin Drive, Troy, AL.  Board members present for the meeting were as follows:

Mrs. Linda Steed, President			District Four
Rev. Earnest Green, Vice President		District One
Mr. Chris Wilkes				District Six
Rev. Herbert Reynolds			District Five
Mr.W. Greg Price				District Two
Mr. Wyman Botts				District Three
Dr. Mark Bazzell				Secretary to the Board

7.  New Business

I.  Pike County Board of Education discussed the Redistricting Plan 2010 with the County Commissioners.





Dr. Bazzell to insert narrative



On a motion made by Mr. Botts, seconded by Mr. Price the Board approved the following personnel requests:

A.  Accept the resignation from Rusty Yeomans, Goshen High School effective July 26, 2011.
B. Accept the resignation from Patsy Redmon, Goshen Elementary School, effective July 11, 2011.
C. Accept the resignation from Jimmy Downing, Goshen High School effective immediately.
D. Accept the resignation from Sameul Dean, Goshen High School effective July 14, 2011.
E. Approve the re-employment of Shawn Bray, Maintenance.


9.  There being no further business to come before this Board, Rev. Green made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Rev. Reynolds.  The meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m.




ATTEST:  __________________________________________
	      Mrs. Linda Steed, President

                  __________________________________________
	      Dr. Mark Bazzell, Superintendent


On a motion made by Rev. Reynolds, seconded by Rev. Green the Board adjourned at 6:08 p.m.
